
Dear Public Testimony, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to oppose Ordinance 250382. From my understanding of this ordinance, this 
would not aid in finding a sustainable, long term solution for funding public transit in our 
community. Public transit has long been neglected in KC and the proposed solution in this 
ordinance appears to only further the neglect instead of doing something that works towards 
finding a real solution. It should be time, especially with the World Cup looming, that leaders in our 
community step up and do something that ignites real, positive change. Ordinances like this 
proposed one are part of the reason why KC and KCATA are in the financial situation they are in, 
which is not a good one. 
 
Regards,  
Will Mansfield  
320 E 41st St 
Kcmo, MO 64111 

 

 


